
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Michael Murphy <mmurphy@ormondeorganics.ie> 
Sent: 05 April 201 6 13:05 
To : Noeleen Keavey 
Subject: RE: Michael Murphy 

I .  - . I  
' 3  

Hi Noeleen, 

We agree to extending the date to 6'h June 2016. 

1 .  

Regards, 

Michael Murphy 
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From: Noeleen Keavey [mailto:n.keavev@epa.ie] 
Sent: 05 April 2016 11:30 
To: Info <Info@ormondeorganics.ie> 
Subject: FAO: Michael Murphy 

Dear M r  Murphy 

Please see attached -we  would appreciate a reply at  your earliest convenience. 

Many thanks 

Kind Regards 

Noeleen Keavey 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 
Tel: +353 53 9160600 
Email: licensinq@epa.ie 

& Before printing, think about the environment. Smaoinigh ar an dtimpeallacht sula bpriontaileann tlj an e-phost seo 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@epa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 
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